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Members Email

Half Term Opening Times
Half Term Opening Times start from Saturday 20th October until Sunday 4th
November, please visit “What’s On” on our website to download your copy.

October Half Term Activities
Our next Swimming Crash Course will be running from Monday 22nd October
to Friday 26th October. These classes are suitable for ages 4 and up, and stages 1 to 6.
This course is focusing on breaststroke for swimmers in stages 4 and higher. 

We are running Basketball Coaching sessions on Tuesday 23rd October... Book your place now!
11:00-12:30  |  age 8-12yrs  Mixed
12:30-14:00  |  age 12-16yrs  Boys
14:00-15:30  |  age 12-16yrs  Girls

NEW Basketball Programme
Our New Basketball Programme coached by Clare Reed and Sam Bell will start after Half Term

Tuesday   17:30-19:00 |  age 8-12yrs  Mixed
Saturday  09:30-11:00 |  age 12-16yrs  Boys
Saturday  11:00-12:30 |  age 12-16yrs  Girls Performance

Please visit “What’s On” on our website or email coaching@kingsrecreation.co.uk for more information.

November Membership Promotion
Throughout November we will be running a “14 months for the price of 12” membership promotion. This 
offer is available to all members, please see our website for terms and conditions.

King’s Christmas Lunch
Our annual Christmas Lunch will be held on Thursday 6th December at Birley’s Pavilion. Take a look at 
“What’s On” on our website for menu choices and booking full details.

Lane Swimming
Please can we ask that all members respect fellow swimmers in swimming lanes and use the lane that is 
appropriate for their swimming ability. We thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter.
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